
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

April 28, 2021 

The meeting was started at 6:33 by President Don Easterbrooks with a welcome back to Tierra. 

A prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

Next the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Don then announced the following subjects: 

The By Laws are being reviewed for updates or changes. Several volunteers will begin soon for 
speedy action: Don Atkinson, Deb Achtenberg, Mike Tommaney and Phil Rizzo. Other 
interested neighbors are welcome to help. 

Two people are looking into the possibility of getting an AED (or two) for the neighborhood, Jim 
Robertson and Ron Achtenberg. 

The newsletter was going to be discontinued to have the web site (DLVN.ORG) be the place to 
get the best and most up to date information.  Joan Rumsey has volunteered to keep the 
newsletter going. 

Some new neighbors that came to the meeting were introduced: Mike and Robin Marion,  and 
Ron and Deb Achtenberg. 

Don introduced Mike Tommaney who gave the Treasurers Report. 

Deb Chapman summarized the April meeting. 

Vice President Jan Ool for the Social Events Committee.  The May meeting will be May 24th and 
have “Trivia Night”.  The meeting on June 23rd will be our annual “4th of July picnic”. A sign-up 
sheet was passed around to bring food. 

Don mentioned that the neighborhood Sunshine person, Maryann Blakely, had sent out 
numerous get well and sympathy cards since our last meeting. 

The informative entertainment was presented by Turner Davis, from MMTC about medical 
marijuana. 

The 50-50 raffle was won by: 

Robin Marion, $5; Pam Walters, $5; Carol Atkinson, $5; Sandy Tommaney $10 (twice) and 
Sharon Petrykowski, $10. 

Meeting ended about 7:50 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 


